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Seguin Mayor Betty Ann Matthies, right, presents representatives from TLU with a certificate of appreciation for its 2nd Annual Day of the Dogs community service project. Accepting the certificate are, left to right, Bill Miller, Steve Anderson, Kathy Hewell, Katilyn Hunt, and Ginger Taylor. See the story below.
(Photo by Susan Rinn)
News
At the City of Seguin City Council meeting Tuesday evening, TLU was awarded a certificate of appreciation that read:

For the Day of the Dogs community-wide service project involving TLU students, staff and alumni volunteers.  Many volunteers were involved in clean-up and maintenance projects along Walnut Branch, Downtown Seguin, The Memorial Rose Garden, Starcke Park Playscape and other locations throughout the community.
The Seguin City Council appreciates their service to make our community an even better place to live.

Presented this 17th day of February 2009
Thanks to the 200 plus student, faculty and staff who helped make this project happen!  If you participated in Day of The Dogs, but did not receive a T-shirt, please stop by the Student Activities office. The re-ordered shirts are in!

 TLU students from the Republic of Kosova, widely known as Kosovo, celebrated the one-year anniversary of their homeland’s independence on Feb. 17.  The students set up an information table in the ASC and gave out information about Kosovo.  
For example, did you know:

· Kosovo is over 6,000 miles from Texas

· Over 2.1 million people live in Kosovo – 92% Albanians, 5% Serbs, and 3% Turks, Bosniaks and others
· 70% of the population is under 30 years of age
· Prishtina, the capital, has a population of about 600,000 

· In Kosovo, the rights of ethnic communities are protected by the law, and communities enjoy the freedom for the development of their cultural identity
· Kosovo is one of the smallest countries in Europe, comparable to that of six counties in the state of Texas.

· In the Kosovar War (1997-1999) the Kosova Liberation Army fought to protect the oppressed population against Serbia. 

· The consequences of Serbian terror included 15,000 civilians brutally murdered, half the population (1 million people) driven out of their homes, 5,000 missing, and harsh economic costs

· In 1999, the United States and NATO helped restore peace and Kosova remained a nominal part of Serbia administered by the United Nations until the declaration of independence last year.

· As of Feb. 16, 2009, the Republic of Kosava has been recognized by 54 members of the United Nations including the United States

Kosovars at TLU are Aida Sopa, Bukurije Zeqiri, Drenusha Bislimi, Drilona Aliu, Florentina Ferati, Getoar Mjeku, Kade Leniqi, Patrit Shkodra, Robert Kurti, Teuta Hyseni and Valmir Buçaj.  For more information, the students ask you to visit www.kosovathanksyou.com. 

Hellos and Good-byes

Awan Diles and Timothy Williams, assistant football coaches, have resigned their positions.  Their last day was Friday, Feb. 13.

Miscellaneous

Financial Aid Fact of the Day – 2009-2010 FAFSA On the Web Worksheets are now available in the Financial Aid Office in Beck.
